
Project Update: July 2017 

 

I participated and presented a poster at the 3rd Island Invasives Conference, held 

from 10th - 14th July 2017 at the University of Dundee, UK. The study described in the 

poster explores how the local community's knowledge on invasive species can be 

used as a cost-effective survey technique. This is an outcome of rigorous field work 

undertaken for the Indian bullfrog project.  

 

Overall, the project is on course to achieve its stated objectives, with completion of 

data collection for distribution, dispersal pathways, density, and trophic impact. The 

advocacy component of the project would soon be underway.    

 

 

 


